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Interoffice Memorandum 

 
TO:  City Council, Finance Committee 
 
FROM:  Raymond F. Sibley 
  Director of Risk Management 
 
DATE:  October 29, 2010 
 

RE:  Contract with Occupational Health Centers of the Southwest P.A., d.b.a. Concentra Health Services 

 
 This is a request to approve the contract with Occupational Health Centers of the Southwest P.A., d.b.a. Concentra Health 
Services to provide medical services for the City and County of Denver’s workers’ compensation program.  
 
 In 2008, the City entered into a contract with Occupational Health Centers of the Southwest P.A., d.b.a. Concentra Health 
Services to be compliant with state requirements regarding treatment providers for workers’ compensation injuries. Occupational 
Health Centers of the Southwest P.A., d.b.a. Concentra Health Services was selected through a RFP process meeting the requirements 
of Denver Municipal Code §18-311. 
 
 That contract was for occupational services as they relate to workers’ compensation treatment and amended on June, 3, 2008; 
January 6, 2009; and December 8, 2009.  
 
 The City desires to exercise its’ option to extend the agreement for an additional one-year renewal term and the parties desire 
to amend the agreement to extend the term through December 31, 2011.  
 
 Contract costs through 12/31/10 are estimated at $499,000, with additional costs for 2011 are estimated at $340,000, for a 
total contract price of the contract is not to exceed $839,000. 
 

Please contact me if you have any questions or require additional information.  
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